
We look forward to seeing you ! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Night hike 
Friday, 25th March 2022 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

The APE Niederanven and the teaching staff of the primary 
school "Am Sand" warmly invite you to their night hike, which is 
organised as part of Télévie 2022. 
 
 
When? 25th March 2022, from 6pm until approx. 10pm 
  (start every 10 – 15 min.) 
 
Where? Meeting point at the Maison Relais car park. A shuttle 
  bus will take you to the starting point of the walk. 
 
Distance? Path length +/- 5 to 6 km (not suitable for prams) 
  It is possible to shorten the way back with a shuttle. 
 
Along the Several food stations (with kind support of 
way? Meatbros, Restaurant Cipa Gréngewald and 
 Drinkomania) 
 
Otherwise? Dogs on a leash are allowed. Please dress according to 
  the weather and remember to bring your water  
  bottle. Be careful throughout the walk and respect 
  nature and animals. 
 
Price?  25 € per adult / 12 € per child (< 6 years for free) 
  Children must be accompanied by an adult who takes 
  over responsibility for them. 
 
 
 
 

Payment  Until 11.03.2022 (Payment = Registration)  
  by bank transfer to the account of the APE/Télévie: 
  BCEE LU81 0019 6955 5705 8000    reference:  
  „Night hike + name + number of persons“ 
 
Places are limited! 
 

Please hand in to the teaching staff by 02.03.2022 latest. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Participation in the night hike 
 

I ______________________________________________ 
(First and last name) 
tel. ______________________________________________ 
 
email ____________________________________________ 
(to confirm your start time) 
 
would like to participate in the night hike on 25.03.2022 
 

with ____ persons (max. 10) of which ___ adults,  
 

___ children (≥ 6 years) and ___ children (< 6 years) 
 
 we would like to start between 6 and 7 pm 
 we would like to start after 7 pm 
 
    ______________________________ 
    Signature 
 

This event will take place in accordance with the sanitary measures in place at 
that time.  
For any questions: ape.niederanven@gmail.com 


